
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO: School Board Members, 
Media, et al. 

 
FROM: Sarah Bozone 

Clerk of the Board 

DATE: June 19, 2020 

 
This will notify you that there will be a special meeting of the Board of Education as 
follows: 

 
DATE TIME LOCATION 
   
Tuesday,  June 23, 2020 6:00 p.m. Videoconference* 

 
 
* Pursuant to Title 25, Section 307.1 of the Oklahoma Statutes, as amended by Senate Bill 
661, this Special Meeting is being conducted by videoconference. There is no physical 
site or location for this meeting. Each member of the Board of Education will be 
appearing for the meeting remotely by using videoconference. Members of the public may 
access the meeting by videoconference at tulsaschools.org. 
 
An executive session by videoconference will be proposed at this meeting. Each member of 
the Board will appear for the executive session remotely by using videoconference. 


